
 

ACTION ALERT: Ask Your Representative to Support H.R. 3076 Now! 

 

Tomorrow, Tuesday, February 8, the House of Representatives will begin debate on H.R. 3076, the 

Postal Service Reform Act. Shortly after debate ends, the House will begin voting on final passage of H.R. 

3076.  The NRLCA feels this legislation will bring financial stability to the Postal Service, 

and we urge you to contact your member of Congress ASAP and ask they vote YES on 

this bill. 

H.R. 3076 is a bipartisan compromise bill carefully constructed to allow the Postal Service to achieve 

financial stability.  This legislation was voted unanimously by the Oversight and Reform Committee, and 

now it is getting its chance on the House floor.  H.R 3076 includes many provisions the NRLCA has been 

advocating for years.  It repeals the onerous pre-funding mandate, a mandate no other agency or 

corporation is required to prefund.  The legislation also codifies six-day mail delivery into law.  Six-day 

service is critically important and a competitive advantage for the Postal Service, especially in rural areas 

where rural letter carriers deliver the “last mile.” Finally, H.R. 3076 adopts private sector best practices 

by maximizing the integration of postal employees and retirees into Medicare. 

Call the Capitol Switchboard TODAY at 202-224-3121 to be connected to your member of Congress 

and urge them to vote YES! 
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